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CHANGE IN COMMITMENTS TEST CLASSIFICATION –  REMOVAL OF REQUIREMENT TO 
LODGE APPENDIX 4C 

PlaySide Studios Limited (ASX: PLY) (PlaySide or the Company) advises that following discussions 
with the ASX Limited (ASX), the ASX has exercised its discretion to lift the requirement for PlaySide 
to lodge Quarterly Cashflow and Activity Reports under Listing Rules 4.7B and 4.7C due to its record 
of positive net operating cashflow over the past 12 months. 

As a result, PlaySide’s Appendix 4C Quarterly Cashflow and Activity Report for the quarter ended 31 
December 2023, which was lodged with the ASX on 31 January 2024, will be the final Appendix 4C 
lodged by the Company. 

PlaySide will now lodge preliminary final reports, in the form of Appendix 4E, and half yearly reports, 
in the form of Appendix 4D, within two months of the end of the relevant accounting period. 

PlaySide’s next periodic report under Chapter 4 of the ASX Listing Rules will be its half year report for 
the period ending 31 December 2023 (Appendix 4D), due no later than 28 February 2024.  The 
Company expects to lodge this Appendix 4D on Thursday 22 February 2024. 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Directors of PlaySide. 

 

 

DARREN BRIGGS 

CFO & Company Secretary 

 

 


